
Garlinge Primary and Nursery School 

 
IMPORTANT UPDATE NOTICE 

 
Design a Christmas Card Project 

 
 

Friday, 8th October 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Further to our previous letter sent yesterday with your child’s artwork, we regret to inform 
you that we cannot accept any cash payments on behalf of Cauliflower Cards.  
 
ALL orders must be placed online at Cauliflower Cards. Therefore, please do not send any 
cash or cheques when returning your child’s artwork to school.  If you have already sent in a 
payment we will be contacting you individually to arrange to return this to you. 
 
To place an order online please register online at https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk . You 
will be required to enter the 4 digit school code (3202) and the 6 character unique code 
from the Artwork form which is attached to your child’s artwork (in the top left-hand 
corner). Please refer to the image below: 
 

 
 
Follow the onscreen steps to add your child’s name and year group and select your desired 
products. 
 
If you require any assistance, with your order, please login to your account on the 
Cauliflower Shop, then click on My account menu, select My Tickets and create a New 
Ticket. Cauliflower Cards will then respond to your ticket raised to answer your queries. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused by this oversight. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/

